



Corby Business Academy

Tel: 01536 303120
Email: enquiries@corbybusinessacademy.org
Web: www.corbybusinessacademy.org

Executive Principal: Anne Hill Heads of School: Simon Underwood, Nicola Treacy

December 2018

Yours sincerely

Dear Parent / Carer,

I am delighted to inform you that your child is to receive an award at the Academy's 2018 Winter Showcase.

The evening will provide guests with the opportunity to celebrate a range of academic and personal achievements amongst our students over the past year. In addition, there will be entertainment from a stunning range of academy musical performers.

The evening will also see the launch of the recently recorded 'Helter Skelter' CD, priced at £5. An ideal Christmas present and memory of some outstanding performances.

The Showcase will take place at Corby Business Academy, in the Main Theatre, on Thursday 13th December 2018. Guests should arrive between 6.30-6.45 p.m., with the evening due to close at 8.30pm. Refreshments will be available during our intermission.

Students who are taking part should arrive no later than 6.30 p.m. in full school uniform.

Tickets for the Showcase are free and will be available from student reception during normal opening hours. In order to attend, please could parents and carers complete and return the reply slip below. Students will be unable to collect tickets without the slip.

We do hope you will join us on what promises to be a fabulous occasion.

Signed Parent/Carer: _____

Mr S. Underwood

Head of School

*

Please return to Simon Underwood I do/do not (delete as appropriate) give permission for my child (Student Name):_______ Tutor Group_____ to receive an award at the 2018 Winter Showcase. I require: _______ ticket(s) for the Showcase.